
 

 

 

 

 

20 March 2017 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 

Po Leung Kuk Choi Kai Yau (PLKCKY) School Visit to CWSS 
 

We would like to inform you that all Secondary 1 (Express) students will be 
helping the school to host students from PLKCKY School (Hong Kong), who will be 
visiting Commonwealth Secondary School on Tuesday, 28 March. 
 
2. The programme will run from 0800-1630 and will take the place of curricular 
lessons and co-curricular activities (CCA) on that day. 
 
3. Over the course of the day, your child / ward will have the opportunity to interact 
with students from PLKCKY School through group discussions, a school tour as well as 
a combined Learning Journey (see below).  
 
4. As part of the programme, your child / ward will be going on a Learning Journey 
to one of the following locations together with the students from PLKCKY School: 

i) Urban Redevelopment Authority (URA) Building, or 
ii) Housing and Development Board (HDB) Hub 
(students to both locations will return to school for dismissal) 

 
5.  As the school visit and Learning Journey will take place during scheduled school 
hours, your child / ward’s participation in hosting PLKCKY School is a compulsory part 
of their holistic education.   
 
6. If you have any enquiries about the school visit, please contact Mr Michael 
Cheong at michael.cheong@commonwealthsec.moe.edu.sg or 6560 6866 (Ext 158).  
 
7. Thank you for your support in your child / ward’s educational experience with us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Aaron Loh 
Principal 
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